Clifton and Clifton East updates from previous Neighbourhood Forum Bristol Water
June 2012
Thank local people for their patience with the works taking place.

Alma Road - Works on Alma Road was completed on 18th May 12, ahead of programme. Pembroke Road - Work in Pembroke Road is proceeding well. Pipe laying works commenced at the Alma Road junction and proceeds towards Upper Belgrave Road. Good progress is being made.

Beaufort Road and Apsley Road- pipelaying team are now working between these roads. This section is programmed to be complete in September. It is expected to be complete ahead of programme. Two way traffic signals will be in place during this work. Upper Belgrave Road - Work on Upper Belgrave Road will commence in early September and will last for approximately 8 weeks. The road will be closed to traffic during this time.

Environment​May Gurney

May Gurney have adapted their street cleansing to suit local need, with more adaptable crews working locally to see problems and fix them.

Missed collections complaints have decreased.

The new recycling scheme is now in place. There have been some problems with collections and distribution of new waste bins and BCC have been working hard with May Gurney to fix them and are now mostly resolved. Waste doctors are going to be sent out if people have problems with recycling. Recourse Futures are at the forum today to respond to local concerns.

Enforcement work continues on non -compliant businesses of commercial waste bins in Clifton.

Police concerns
Urinating in Oxford Place - police have patrolled the area, no current issues found. Cumberland Place parking - concerns in response to complaints at the neighbourhood forum. Police have issued tickets to cars that have been causing obstructions.

Celebrating Aqe Festival
The launch was held successfully on College Green Saturday 9th June. Lots of people visited the event and we had three local veteran Olympian speakers. Neighbourhood events will be taking place over the next two weeks across the City and the finale will be held at Colston hall on the 23rd June. Programmes are available to take home today.

9 A boards confiscated
